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February 26, 2016 

Watermain Replacement on Bedford Road  
from Macpherson Avenue to Bernard Avenue  

Parking disruption at Carpark 107 , 251 Macpherson Avenue 
Contract: 15ECS-LU-01TT 
Start Date: February 2016 

 End Date: February 2017  
*Timeline is subject to change.  

 
The City of Toronto will replace and re-line the watermain on Bedford Road between Bernard Avenue 
and Macpherson Avenue.  Most of this project will use tunnelling and re-lining methods. These 
methods reduce the impact to residents and businesses along the route as excavation is limited to 
few places.  
 
This project is part of the Council-approved 2015 Capital Works Program to renew our aging 
infrastructure, improve water distribution and reduce the risk of water main breaks. 
WORK DETAILS 
  
The northernmost section of the watermain from Macpherson Avenue to Dupont Street runs under 
the railway tracks and to a chamber located at 74 Dupont Street. This section of the watermain will be 
re-lined and affect Carpark 107 at 251 Macpherson Ave. The work will affect some parking spaces in 
the lot from March 7, 2016 to April 11, 2016 (5 weeks). 
 
Please see the map below, for the affected sections of Carpark 107 starting on March 7, 2016.   

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote  
Contract # 15ECS-LU-01TT 

Site Inspector  Mahir Begovic, 647-230-5186 Mahir.Begovic@exp.com 

Project Manager  Niko Kalo, P. Eng. 416-338-5558 nkalo@toronto.ca  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889  

(7 Days a week, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward22.htm 

 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.   


